
Dear Owners, weather permitting the landscapers will be removing the juniper bushes in the HOA Fri-
Mon. This will help us move forward with getting the HOA Firewise certified. The Board will then work 
with the landscaping team to replace some of those removed with Firewise approved plants. You may 
be required to move your vehicles if they block the work areas. If you have any questions, please give 
me a call.  Jim Rathbun   HOA Manager  928-242-4174 Cell  928-369-4000 Office 


